Saturday,

February 24th, 1923.

Mr. R. L. Hamilton of the Students' Council
saw me with reference 1o the constitution of the body
it is intended to create to deal with all matters of
finance and all questions of policy of University
athletics.

The University had 2 gala day in respect to
Intercollegiate sports, winning the championship in the

Ladies' Basketball, Water polo, Boxing, Fencing and

Wrestling, and tieing in the Men's Basketball.

Tuesday, February 27th, 1923.

Consulted with Lord Shaughnessy with reference

to project of Mr. Gillesplie and
alone.

Lunched with Sir Frederick Williams-Taylor at
his house to meet the Dean of Windsor. There were present
Messrs. Beatty, Molson, Meredith, Laing, Geoffrion and
Leacock.

At three o'clock had a meeting of the Deans in
my office where they gave their approval to the plan fto
consolidate the records in the office of the Registrar.
My understanding was that if any Dean needed a duplicate
set this would be prepared by the Registrar and given to
the Dean.,

Had a number of Professors to meet the Dean of
Windsor at tea in the Mount Royal Club.

Dined with the Harvard Club in the evening.




